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ST. MARTIN'S MEN'S CLUB TO HOLD SMOKER St. Martin's Ments Club will hold a smoker 
in the Recreation Hall at Terrace Bay on 

Thursday, August leth. The smoker will follow a business meeting of the Club which is 
scheduled to get underway at 8:00 p.m. In addition to Club members, all men who are 
members of St. Martin's Parish are cordially invited to attend. The entertainment 
committee, of which Pete Heintskill is Chairman, is in charge of the ovent, and committec 
members include: Ed. Burke, Cliff McCool, Frank Sechesky, Bill Cavanaugh, John Cavanaugh 
and Elmer Van Gompel, 

St. Martin's Men's Club was organized June 20th of this year. The executive consists 
of: President - Pete E. Mazza; Vice-President - E. P. Marncll; Secretary - John i, Piette; 
Treasurer - Paul E. Boudreau. 
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GEORGE PIERCEY CATCHES 16 LB. 13 OZ. LAKE TROUT For the third week in a row the Lake 
Trout Class leadership has changed in 

the Terrace Bay Angler's Contest with the latest honours going to George Piercey. Over 
the week-end, George latched on to a 16 1b. 13 oz, fish in Lake Superior out of Rossport, 
which edged out Bill Pryde's 16 lb. 9 oz. catch of the previous week. With Bill now in 
second spot, Mrs. Ted Jones Jr. moves back to third position. Her 15 lb, 15 oz. had led 
the class until August 3rd, Othér standings in the contest are: Speckled Trout: lst - 
John Nixon, 4 lbs. 8 oz.; 2nd - C. E. Paget, 3 lbs. 4 og.; 3rd - Harry Grant, 3 lbs. 7 oz. 
Pike: Wilf Bishop, 5 lbs. 13 oz. (only entry) Pickerel: G. E. Scott, 3 lbs. 7 oz. (only 
entry) 
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TRAFFIC ACCIDENTS CAN BE REDUCED "Everybody talks about the weather but nobody does any- 
thing about it", is a familiar comment. The subject 

of traffic accidents is also widely discussed, yet too many motorists consider it to be 
something about which they can do next to nothing. The 688 people killed in Ontario last 
year would, no doubt, have thought differently. Last Saturday night on the new highway 
between Terrace Bay and Schreiber, there were two serious accidents in a matter of minutes. 
Fortunately no one was killed, but circumstances indicate that it might easily have been 
otherwise. With traffic increasing, and accidents increasing in the vacinity of Terrace 
Bay, we must all realize by now that accidents can and do happen right in our own backyard. 
It should also be apparent that unless we drive carefully we may be the next to be involved 
in a traffic accident with serious injury or death resulting from our negligence or 
carelessness, 

Here are a few basic rules which should always be observed when driving: 
1. Observe the speed limit. 
&» Don't drive with faulty brakes or steering. 
5. Reranber that alcohol and gasoline don't mix, ; 
4, On new stretches of highway in particular, remember that soft shoulders are 

treacherous, 
5. Always drive carefully - the life you save may be your own, 
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WEEK-END SOFTBALL GAMES 

Sunday August 15th - Terrace Bay Ball Field 
5:30 p.m. House of Cavanaugh vs All Star Girls 
6:50 p.m, Terrace Bay Comets vs All Star Mens


